
 
 

 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
February 25, 2022 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
Re: Electricity Distribution License ED-2002-0502 
2022 IRM Application for Electricity Distribution Rates (EB-2021-0022) 
 
Espanola Regional Distribution Corporation (“ERHDC”) submitted its Electricity Distribution 
Rates application on November 24, 2021. In this application we requested disposal of Deferral 
and Variance Accounts in Tab “3. Continuity Schedule” in the 2022 IRM Rate Generator Model.   
 
After further review and discussion with OEB staff, we will not be requesting disposition of 
accounts 1588 and 1589.  We identified errors in the Hydro One invoicing related to the Global 
Adjustment deferral and require time to further investigate to correct the balances in these 
accounts. 
 
We have revised the 2022 IRM Rate Generator Model which we will file on the OEB’s web 
portal (RESS) accompanied by this letter.  
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Tyler Kasubeck 
Regulatory Financial Analyst 
ERHDC Managed Services 
Phone: (705) 987-2095 
Email: tyler.kasubeck@ssmpuc.com  
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